
Remember to send your child to school in warm clothes and hats if possible, as 
we will be doing lots of exploring outdoors.  

Please do not bring any toys, blankets or dummies into school.  

Don’t forget to pay your snack please - £1 per week.  

  RAINBOW ROOM 

Notices 

Last week we have been birdwatching. The 

children were interested in the different 

birds visiting our garden, so we made our 

own bird cakes. Everybody helped and 

decided where to put them. The children 

check regularly to see if they have been 

eaten and put more out if they need to. 

This week we have been exploring different vegetables, 
printing with them and making our own delicious soup. 

 
Next week we plan to start looking at Autumn, learning 
about colours, making leaf pictures and thinking about 
the woodland animals in Autumn. We will be looking at 
Autumn fruits and making something delicious. 

 
We also plan to have some Halloween fun before half 
term with pumpkins, Jack-o'-lanterns, Halloween crafts 
and exploring slime and witches’ brew. 

We love to make our own playdough together every week. The children 
all work together as a team, adding the different ingredients, then tak-
ing turns to stir. Everyone has their own bag of playdough, which they 
keep in their drawers and access independently.  


